
Here Are 3 Things You Should Know About the New Leave Policy:
•	The new policy takes effect on October 1, 2020.
•	It applies to the birth, adoption, or foster placement of a child.
•	Eligible TSOs may take up to 12 weeks of paid parental leave each year.

AFGE fought hard to ensure TSOs were included in this historic 
new policy. No federal employee should have to choose between a 
paycheck and taking care of their children. 

Thanks to AFGE, TSA officers will be eligible for 12 weeks of paid 
parental leave starting in October. 


